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 DATE EVENT 

Mon 25th—Thurs 28th Sept Year 6 Bikeability course 

Friday 29th September Flu vaccinations—across all year 
groups 

Thursday 5th October Year 3 Parent lunch—come and have a 
lunch with your child. More details to 
follow. 

Form sent out this week. 

Sunday 8th October Gardening morning—please can you 
help? 9—11.30am 

Tuesday 10th October Phonics Workshop for all Class 1 and 
Class 2 parents—2.30pm 

Monday 23rd October Harvest Festival—2.00pm at the 
church. 

Friday 27th October Break up for half term 

Monday 6th November Return from half term 

Mon 6th—Fri 10th Nov Year 6 Arthog residential 

Wednesday 8th November Reception Parent lunch—come and 
have lunch with your child. More     
details to follow. 

Monday 20th November Parent-Teacher meetings Classes 4 /5 

Tuesday 21st November Parent Teacher meetings Classes 2 / 3 

Wed 22nd November Parent Teacher meetings Class 1 

Monday 18th December Carol Service—2pm 

Thursday 21st December Last day of the Autumn term 

Friday 22nd December PD day—staff only 

Monday 8th January Return from Christmas holidays 

                  

What a great week! Really hard to choose 5R Stars this week 

as all have been so brilliant! 

 

    Class 1: Reuben—being resilient and responsible 

 

    Class 2: Dawson—being resilient 

    

 

  Class 3: Esmee—being responsible 

 

  Class 4: Lottie—being resourceful 

 

Class 5: Emily—being resilient 

School uniform! 

Please don’t forget that we have a lovely 
rail of school uniform waiting for a new 

home. Don’t buy new until you’ve looked. 
We have bags and bags of wonderful   

quality clothing and as children grow so 
quickly it makes far more sense to check 

at school before you buy something. 

Reception Parent Information 

Thank you if you were able to attend the parent workshops on        
Monday. The information shared by Mrs Caton is on the website on 
the ‘Starting School in Reception’ page. Please do have a look if you 

weren’t able to make the meeting. 

Flu vaccinations 

The children have all brought home forms for flu vaccinations. The 
nurse team will be in on Friday 29th September for the vaccinations. 

Some forms had to be returned home to have a box ticked on the back! 

Reception 2024 starters! 

If you have a child who will start school next September—please book to come 
along for a look around. Please also spread the word to your family and friends 

who live nearby. The website ‘admissions into our school’ page has further 
details, and we will be sending leaflets to local nurseries too. 

If you would like your child to have a sandwich, then please fill in the form        
below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

Calling all gardeners! Please come!                                       

We are hopeful to have a gardening tidy up group on Sun-

day 8th October 9am—11.30. Coffee and biscuits             

provided. Please let Mrs Johnson know if you can help. 

What’s been going on this week? 

Wellbeing Club had fun this week with yoga and hand 
massage! 

Outside Art in Class 2 

 

 

 

 

 

Inside art in Class  4! 

Year 3 Parents Meal 

Please don’t forget to fill in the form to come for dinner with your Year 3 child 
on 5th October. It will be a chance to see how lunchtime works, and enjoy a 
meal with your child. If you are unable to attend, then a grandparent is      
welcome too. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

